
  

 

 

Snapshot report 
 
Under the Investing for Success Agreement for 2016  

Kenmore State School received  $130,446 
 
Our full 2016 agreement can be found at: www.kenmoress.eq.edu.au 

 

Our school initiatives are on track to meet or exceed our targets 

 

During 2016, we focused on maximising the benefits of this funding for our students.  After 
reviewing our 2016 Investing for Success agreement, it is clear that we are on track to meet or 
exceed our targeted student outcomes. We continue to implement our initiatives to ensure that 
every student succeeds. 

Initiatives implemented include:  

Engaging a specialist Science, Technology, Engineering & Mathematics (Stem) teacher for 
P-3 students. 

Appointing a Head of Teaching Innovation and Performance (HoTIP) to lead innovative 
teaching practice and track and measure school performance. 

Improving the learning outcomes of our Special Education Program (SEP) students through 
intensive teaching and collaboration with specialist staff to facilitate intensive support 
programs. 

Supporting the learning goals of our English as an Additional Language/ Dialect (EAL/D) 
students. 

 

 

 
 

 
 


